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Let us therefore celebrate the festival, not with the old leaven, the leaven of malice and evil, but with the 

unleavened bread of sincerity and truth.     1 Corinthians 5:8 

 

Summer is approaching. My flowers are in full bloom and the vegetables are growing fast with 
the warm sun and daily watering. This time of year always makes me think of conventions and 

our gatherings to celebrate all that is good in our councils, diocese, province, and country.  
 
I am writing today to ask you to keep those attending the provincial annual meeting of members 

virtually in your prayers. Perhaps say a rosary for us on July 12th and 13th. It is our first time, 
and we ask that our patroness guide us in our deliberations to conduct the business required to 

maintain our not-for-profit status. 
 
The opening mass will be celebrated on Sunday July 11th at 2:30pm at Notre Dame Cathedral 

Basilica. It will be live streamed for all to see. The link for the mass will be placed on the Ontario 
provincial website. 

 
Traditionally, when we gather, we are supported by our wonderful vendors. Below is a list of 
them and a link to their websites. Please support them in any way you can. 

 
Patricia’s Place, PO Box 166, Combermere, 

Ontario K0J1L0 (613) 756-2655   https://www.patriciasplacecatholicgiftshop.com 
 
 

CNEWA – Catholic Near East Welfare Association 
Melodie Gabriel, 1247 Kilborn Place, Ottawa ON K1H 

6K9       canada@cnewa.org 
 
Kristen McCarthy Designs: Kristin McCarthy - 

Prayer Beads by Kristin McCarthy   https://www.kristinmccarthy.ca/  
 

 
Pauline Media 3022 Dufferin St, Toronto, ON M6B 
3T5 (647-880-1012) Contacts: Sister Carly Paula, 

FSP and Sister Danielle Victoria, FSP  
The Daughters of St. Paul Evangelization Canada@PaulineMedia.com 

 
Project Rachel at the Refuge St. Mary of Egypt 
Refuge, Queensboro, ON  

contact: Debbie Marrocco    https://www.stmarysrefuge.org/project_rachel.htm 
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Euthanasia Prevention Coalition 
Alex Schadenberg, Executive Director 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 25033, London, ON N6C 
6A8       http://www.epcc.ca/contact-us/ 

 
 
Novalis 10 Lower Spadina Avenue, Suite 400 

Toronto, ON, M5V 2Z2 (416) 363-3303 Toll-free: 1- 
877-702-7773     https://en.novalis.ca/pages/contact-us  

 
 
Meeting links have already been sent to those accredited delegates who have registered. One 

hundred and twenty-five voting and accredited delegates will attend partially virtually. I will be 
in Cornwall with three other delegates in order to meet our legal requirements and maintain our 

not-for-profit status. 
 
Vaccinations are up, cases are down. We may soon be able to meet each other face to face. 

My prayers are of gratitude as I see a light at the end of the tunnel. The Holy Spirit has guided 
us through the worst of the storm. Let us rejoice and be glad.  

 
I pray for those who did not make it through, those we lost to COVID and other illnesses and 

those who have been found after many years. They are all now angels; each one watching over 
us as we journey along life’s path. 
 

Be safe, be healthy! 
 

You are all in my prayers daily. 
 
Yours in service to God and Canada, 

 
Colleen Perry  
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